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TALL TOWER - Crews work to install the electronic components of a new Telus 5G
tower on the property of the Braeside Presbyterian Church on Tuesday morning.
Rev. Janet Taylor said there is a long-term lease in place for the tower and Telus
even offered to ensure the top of the tower was affixed with a cross to help keep
its appearance in line with the church.




